
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

November 4, 2019 
 

 
Greetings from the North, 
 
We have now been on full-time deputation for a 1/4 of a year and have put on over 
4,000 more kilometres in ministry for the Lord.  We did not have meetings over the 
Thanksgiving weekend.  What a blessing to know that God is in control of all situations! 
 
A Colorado low hit the southern part of Manitoba and took out over 3,000 hydro poles. 
Almost the entire south half of the province lost power.  Some homes were without 
electricity for over 2 weeks.  We were blessed to have hydro return within 28 hours.  
Praise the Lord; we did have a wonderful time on Canadian Thanksgiving.  We were 
reminded of how good God has been to our country. 
 
A sobering reflection came to me.  My children rejoiced to be without power and thought 
that it would be fun. As the house became colder, reality slowly sank in.  This is like the 
Christian who thinks it is thrilling to be entangled with the world.  The enticement of the 
world pulls and seems like fun for a time.  The Christian becomes cold inside.  His state 
becomes worse when he does not receive power from God.  How we need God’s 
power all the time!  I need Him on my life, family, and ministry. 
 
It was a blessing to visit many in the family further south this month and to see God’s 
hand working in various areas and places.  We should never become self-centered and 
think that our God is geographically bound.  We trust we have been a help to those we 
have visited and have urged them to continue with our Lord.  
 
We viewed a few options for a different vehicle to help in this pre-field ministry.  One 
was suitable.  We must wait on God.  Please continue to pray over this need. 
 
If you recall in our last letter, an East Indian, Mr. Meet, trusted Christ.  It was our prayer 
that he would come to church and grow.  It seems, though, that he has disappeared.  
Please continue to pray for this man.  
 
PRAYER REQUESTS 
 

 Continued health and safety for the family, fruitful meetings, and the power of 
God in our lives 

 Wisdom with the consideration of a vehicle change   
 Jean Rolles went home to be with the Lord.  Please pray for the family. 

 
Salvation: 
 Richard  Keira 
 Gary  Cole 
 Edwin  Elijah 
 
DEPUTATION FUN FACT 
 
Our family is becoming more creative about ways to distribute tracts on our journeys.  
The pamphlets have been left in bathrooms, on tables, in motel Bibles, and handed to 
servers.  Sometimes the children make a mad dash to be the first to deliver one! 
 
 
Serving Together, 
 
 
 
 
The Muckle Family 

Our Contact Info 
 
mucklefamily@gmail.com 
mucklestothenorth.ca 
1 204-239-7882 

Field Address 
 
Snow Lake Baptist Church 
PO Box 759 
Snow Lake, MB R0B 1M0 
1 204-358-2002 

Sending Church 
 
Golden Plains Baptist Church 
PO Box 471 
Portage la Prairie, MB R1N 3B7 
1 204-857-6741    gpbc.ca 

 

Mission Board 
 
Points North Baptist Mission 
Harvesters Baptist Church 
9488 Westminster Drive 
London, ON N6P 1P3 
1 519-673-9978  

 


